Special meeting to review landscaping proposal

Written by Sunday, 12 August 2007 20:00

A Hickory regulation to improve landscaping and buffering will be reviewed at a special meeting today.

The regulations call for landscaping or screening of open storage materials facing major or minor thoroughfares. The issue, which inspired the criticism of the business community earlier this summer, is set to return to the Hickory City Council agenda this month- and in a special meeting tonight to review the proposal with the input of business people.